
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

=DRUG FREE= 
1a.m. 

BRUCE KING POST OFFICE BOX 2D88 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504 
1505) 827-5800 

GOVERNOR 

ANITA LOCKWOOD 
CABINET SECRETARY 

February 10, 1994 

Theresa A. Caldwell 
Amoco Production Company 
South Permian Basin 
Business Unit 
Houston, Texas 79701 

RE: CASE NO. 10901 
ORDER NO. R-10057 

Dear Madam: 

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-referenced Division order recently entered in the 
subject case. 

Sincerely, 

Sally E.̂ Martinez O 
Administrative Secretary 

cc: BLM - Carlsbad 
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(AMOCO) 

January 25,1994 

Amoco Production Company 
Houston. Texas 

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
P O Box 208K 
Santa Fe. NM 87504 

Attn David Catanach 

South Hobbs Unit 
Grayburg Injection Above Parting Pressure 
Lea County, New Mexico 
File: THJ-002-5I0PRO4O 

Amoco Production Company hereby withdraws its request of South Hobbs Unit wells #8, 
10, 25. 26. 113. 114 to be exempted from the .2 psi/ft of depth pressure guideline. We 
have determined that even under ideal conditions, we would most likely not have the 
facility capability to inject above parting pressure. 

We understand that a hearing has been set on this matter for February 3, 1994. This 
hearing will not be needed. If you have any questions, please call 713-366-7286. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa A. Caldwell 
Engineer 
Hobbs Resource Development Group 
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Amoco Production Company 
f jHouston, Texas 

January 25, 1994 

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 

Attn: David Catanach 

South Hobbs Unit 

Grayburg Injection Above Parting Pressure 
Lea County, New Mexico 
File: THJ-002-510.PR040 

Amoco Production Company hereby withdraws its request of South Hobbs Unit wells #8, 
10, 25, 26, 113, 114 to be exempted from the .2 psi/ft of depth pressure guideline. We 
have determined that even under ideal conditions, we would most likely not have the 
facility capability to inject above parting pressure. 

We understand that a hearing has been set on this matter for February 3, 1994. This 
hearing will not be needed. If you have any questions, please call 713-366-7286. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa A. Caldwell 
Engineer 
Hobbs Resource Development Group 


